
 
 

VERMONT SECRETARY OF STATE 
OFFICE OF PROFESSIONAL REGULATION 

BOARD OF CHIROPRACTIC 
 

APPROVED MINUTES OF THE 
JULY 7, 2009 MEETING 

 
Present: Denise Natale, D.C., Chair, Charles Foster, D.C. and Anne Valliere;  Absent: Sean 
Mahoney, D.C. and Jean Peterson.  OPR Staff Present: Diane Lafaille and Larry Novins, Esq.   
 
1. The meeting was called to order at 1:48 p.m. 
 
2. The minutes of the June 2, 2009 meeting were approved as written. 
 
3. Applications 
 

The following application was approved for licensure: Richard Fabiano 
 
4. The Board has determined that applications that come into the Office can be processed by 

the Office instead of having to go before the Board for approval.  If an application comes 
in that is not straight forward, it will go before the Board for review.  Applicant’s need to 
be verified on Cinbad before licensure can be issued.   

 
5. Other 

 
A. The Board discussed changes in its rules.  This will be discussed further at future 

meetings. 
 
B. The Board reviewed questions for the jurisprudence examination.  Diane is to 

have a clean draft for the Board to review at its August meeting. 
  

6.  The Board adjourned at 3:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by: Diane Lafaille 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


